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Our Vision 

 

 
 

Merry Christmas 

 

Thank you for a wonderful first term at school. 

The children have worked very hard and we have 

enjoyed the circus visit, SAW day, Book Week, 

Remembrance Assembly & the Last Post, Year 6’s 

at Parliament, Family Learning Day, Children in 

Need, Christmas Jumper Day, Presentation of 

Learning and all our festive celebrations. 

 

I wish all our families a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all back to 

school on Thursday 4th  January 2024. 

 

Mrs. Board 

 

 

 

Winter Clothing 

 

Now the weather is turning colder, please can you 

ensure that your child(ren) come into school is a 

suitable winter coat, hat, gloves and wellies. 

 

Food Bank Vouchers 

 

Please don’t forget if you need a helping hand, we 

are still able to issue Food Bank Vouchers, 

including support for toiletries, nappies etc., 

please contact the school office for more 

information.   

 

Attendance 

 

Every day at school counts, helping with learning, 

developing skills, and building friendships, so let’s 

really boost the attendance at Marsham next 

term! 

 

 
 

Reading 

 

Our christmas wish is for the children to keep 

reading over the festive period and beyond. Don’t 

forget to record all reads in their reading record 

and bring them back in on 4th January! 

 

Thank you Marsham Show 

 

The Marsham Show kindly donated some money 

to the school. We used this money to pay for all 

the children to see the Pantomime, Sleeping 

Beauty, at Norwich Theatre Royal, along with a 

very special trip to see Father Christmas. 

 

 

 



Christmas Carols 

 

A huge well done to all our children for performing 

in the Carol Service at Marsham Church. Thank you 

for all families and friends who attending.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christingle 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

 

DECEMBER 2023 

Weds 20th - Break for Christmas Holidays 

 

JANUARY 2023 

Thurs 4th – School reopens 

Mon 15th – FOMPS AGM @ 2.15pm (all welcome) 

 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Kyran Green For all round motivation 

and perseverance in your 

work. 

Frankie-Rex 

Martin 

For perseverance in your 

Math’s. Keep it up in your 

new school! 

Cassidy Trigg For consistently showing 

fantastic perseverance in 

her math’s. 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 

 


